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As an home health/skilled nursing occupational therapist and longtime resident of 

Oregon, mail-in voting has ensured my voice is heard and the voice of many of my 

patients in the geriatric population who struggle to make appointments for their own 

health. Making this a requirement reduces their ability to vote and puts them in 

danger on Election Day, forcing them to fall in line and cause more distress for their 

families. 

 

This bill stands to compromise our liberty, freedom and the integrity of a democratic 

process. Mail in voting allows me to work on Election Day since it is not a recognized 

holiday. Please protect our rights and liberty. Oregon’s storied history with mail-in 

voting distinguishes it from other states and is why we often have higher turnout. We 

should be hearing from more voices in a democracy, not less. 


